
McKenna, Neil

From: Theis, Rick
Sent: Thursday, April 30, 2020 4:10 PM
To: Stickney, Matt
Cc: Lamothe, Colleen
Subject: Re: Non Healthcare PPE Check In

DPMO

On Apr 30, 2020, at 4:03 PM, Stickney, Matt <Matt.Stickney@pmo-cpm.gc.ca> wrote:

Hi Colleen and Rick,

Thoughts on a call on call on Non-Healthcare PPE tomorrow afternoon as a follow up to the Minister's
meeting on Wednesday? Rick — I'll call you about potentially inviting finance.

Invites:

PSPC
- Health
- ISED
- Labour
- Seniors
- Agriculture
- Public Safety

Anyone else?

Matt

Matt Stickney
Executive Director of Operations I Directeur general des operations
Office of the Prime Minister I Cabinet du Premier Ministre
M: 613-769-7797
E: Matt.Stickney@pmo-cpm.gc.ca 
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